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KBO/JBI 
17 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As a result of advice by Bristol City Council and Greenshaw Learning Trust, we have 
decided to close the school site tomorrow. This decision has been taken as a result of the 
“red” weather warning issued. A red weather warning means there is a “risk to life” and as 
a result all non-essential services are to close for the day, this includes schools. 
 
Firstly, we require students to register for the day. This is essential so we can monitor their 
engagement in remote work and ensure that all students are safe. The form linked below 
must be completed by all students by 9am tomorrow. If students do not complete the 
form we will contact parents to check students are well and engaging: 

Register Link 
Once registered, students will continue learning tomorrow using remote links. We are 
unable to provide live teaching as staff, like students, are not allowed to be on-site. This 
means staff can’t access the facilities needed to teach live. Instead, students will use 5 
remote links please follow these below: 
 
 Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 
Lesson 1 Science Science Science Science 
Lesson 2 Geography Geography Geography Educake 

Science 
Lesson 3 English English English English 
Lesson 4 Maths Maths Maths Maths Higher 

Maths 
Foundation 

Lesson 5 History History History Hegarty Maths 
 
Please note: 
 

• Students in the Resource Base will find all their learning links issued via their 
SeeSaw platform. 

• Students in Y11 will receive direct emails from their teachers with links and 
resources to use. Y11 students are also advised to use their Assessment Manifest 
booklets to complete their mock exam preparation for their option subjects. 

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/
https://forms.gle/qnqn7XyHpH6QmDUV9
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=188&lesson=1478
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=188&lesson=2322
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=252&lesson=4003
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=253&lesson=1108
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=217&lesson=2359
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=223&lesson=4822
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=223&lesson=4822
https://www.educake.co.uk/
https://www.educake.co.uk/
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum#?group=6&lesson=1915
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=111&lesson=1242
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum#?group=48&lesson=2068
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=146&lesson=3936
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=168&lesson=767
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=8&lesson=544
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=291&lesson=4835
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=325&lesson=2550
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=236&lesson=2281
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=236&lesson=2281
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=242&lesson=2592
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=246&lesson=2762
https://www.greenshawlearningtrust.co.uk/virtual-curriculum?group=357&lesson=3772
https://hegartymaths.com/


 

Your child has already been issued with a home working exercise book. They should use 
this to complete the activities in the links. These include: 

1. The pre-lesson Low Stakes Quiz 
2. The practice and writing activities set throughout the video 
3. The end of lesson Exit Quiz 

Students should bring their home learning book back to school on Monday 28th February 
to be checked by their tutor and teachers. 
 
We wish you all a nice half term when it comes and hope you stay safe in the meantime. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms K Brown 
Headteacher  
 


